Proud Ground stands in support of HB 3368 as Shared Equity Coops are an innovative way to provide truly affordable housing to
lower income residents. They build community and showcase collective management and support while maintaining affordability for
the future. We need every tool we can access to begin to meet the growing need for alternative housing units at a time that
inventory is at a historical low and prices are continuing to rise. Please support this bill. Thank you for your consideration! Diane
Linn, Executive Director Proud Ground.



